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An analysis prepared by the LRB is limited to setting forth the current law and how
the proposed legislation would change that law.  I, therefore, did not include the 2nd
sentence in the proposed language for the analysis that concerns ordinary high water
marks because it deals with how surveying actually occurs.

Mary Gibson−Glass
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−3215


